

Commemorating the Babylon Chorale on their 60th season.

OWEN H. JOHNSON September 8, 2010



Senator Owen H. Johnson presented the Babylon Chorale with a New York Senate
Resolution recognizing their 60th season. The celebration took place at the Gazebo in Bay
Shore during their performance at the "2010 Arts Festival by the Bay."

The Babylon Chorale began under the direction of H. Dudley Mairs and, through dedication and hard work, has grown into one of Long Island's premier choral groups, with members from both Nassau and Suffolk counties.